

The League for People with Disabilities is committed to offering individuals the opportunity to gain independence, increase self-sufficiency and to improve the quality of life. This mission guides our actions and decision making.

November Newsletter

11/12/2020

Wellness is Important at The League!

In case you missed it, The League promoted #WellnessWednesday last week as we took the opportunity to highlight Judy Maberry, who has been a



fitness instructor working with participants at The League for the past 25 years!

Judy continues to virtually support participants in our Adult Medical Day, SCALE Aphasia and Day Habilitation programs, promoting the importance of exercise and wellness. Judy hosts exercise classes to keep our participants moving, even while staying at home!

Please <u>click here</u> to view the video Judy shared with us. We hope you take the opportunity to learn more about how Judy is improving the lives in our participants in services.

Spotlight On: League Industries

Do you know about League Industries?

League Industries is a one-stop solution for all of your data management, printing, copying, mailing, and hand assembly needs. Known for excellent customer service, fast turn-around times, and the accuracy of our work, League Industries offers opportunities for excellent business partnerships and collaborative efforts.



League Industries also aligns with The League's mission, as we provide employment opportunities for skilled individuals with disabilities in our printing and mailing facility in Towson.

League Industries remains open during the COVID-19 pandemic, and we are ready to work with you on your large scale printing needs. For more information on our services, <u>click here</u> or contact James Pappas at 410-323-0500 x403 or <u>jpappas@leagueforpeople.org</u>.

The League MOVEs Maryland!



The League was thrilled to participate as a nonprofit partner in the virtual MOVE Maryland event on Saturday November 7th. Thank you to everyone who participated and/or gave a donation to help us raise close to \$4,000 for The League!

The League's team was one of the top teams for the event, and we were invited to take part in the video that was aired during the virtual wellness event on November 7th. Please take a few moments to view the video and hear from our President & CEO David Greenberg, and Jacqueline Jones who is a participant in The League's Adult Medical Day program.

The League & MOVE Maryland Video

Join The League's Team!

The League is a great place to work, and we are looking for dedicated and qualified candidates to fill our open positions. Please check out the Career Opportunities section on our website to view our current open positions.

Mark Your Calendar

Virtual CLUB1111 – Join us this Saturday, November 14th for our Virtual CLUB1111! Click here for more information.





4th Annual #OMGFOOD Event – Join us on Saturday, April 24th for the 4th Annual #OMGFOOD virtual event to benefit The League! Stay tuned for updates on event details and how you can participate. For more information on the event, how you can get involved and/or sponsorship opportunities, please contact Lauren Yankolonis at lyankolonis@leagueforpeople.org or 410-323-0500 x308.

A Final Note from Our President & CEO

Dear Friends of The League,

With the recent increase in COVID-19 cases in Maryland, The League continues to make sure our staff and participants in services are staying safe. We continue to update our safety precautions, and make programming decisions keeping the best interest of our participants and staff in mind.

Our frontline Direct Support Professional staff are working out in the community and virtually supporting 600 individuals in need. We are also proud to share that League University is providing unique, engaging and virtual programming to nearly 260 participants a week through our League University platform.



Thank you to The League's Direct Support Professionals are safely supporting our participants in services in the community.

Over the next few weeks you will be hearing more from us about The League's Annual Fund and our Fall Campaign that will kick off in mid-November through the end of year. The League's Annual Fund supports all of our programs, and allows us to continue to meet the needs of our participants receiving important League services. I hope you will consider keeping The League in mind this holiday season, as you plan your year-end giving.

As we enter the season of gratitude, I am thankful for our staffs' hard work and dedication to our mission year during these difficult times. I am also thankful for members of The League's community, like you, who have stayed in touch and supported us along the way.

Wishing you and your loved ones a happy and healthy Thanksgiving holiday.

Sincerely,

David A. Greenberg President & CEO



Your gift to The League's Annual Fund allows The League to continue providing important services in our community. Donations can be made online through the button below:

DONATE

You can also mail a check made payable to "The League for People with Disabilities" to: The League, c/o Annual Fund 1111 E. Cold Spring Lane Baltimore, MD 21239

THE LEAGUE'S 2020 BOARD of DIRECTORS

Andrew Snyder, Board Chair • Nicole Urquhart-Bradley, Vice Chair • Andrew Slutkin, Treasurer • Arnie Wallenstein, Secretary • Carol Dodson • Bradley Fowler • Mindy Geppi • Barry Gordon, M.D., Ph.D • James Hettleman • Janice Jackson • Richard M. Katz, M.D. • John Meyer • Ethan Nochumowitz • Terri Seitz Parrish • Jason Perlow • Sharri Rochlin

THE LEAGUE'S EXECUTIVE LEADERSHIP TEAM

David A. Greenberg, President & CEO • Margretta Ryan, Sr. VP, Finance • Mary Blake, VP, HR & Compliance • Renée Dash, VP, Medical Programs/Chief Nursing Officer • Shiketa Jenkins, VP, Workforce, Community and Youth Programs • Rhonda Johnson, VP, Customer Relations • Lauren Yankolonis, VP, Development

For more information, you can visit our website at www.leagueforpeople.org, and follow us on our Facebook page; "The League for People with Disabilities".







